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Dear Dr. Rinaldi:

It was good to see you the other day in connection with our plans for the
A1l College Dinner Dance. I enjoyed catching up on Mark Karp and some of
the others we spoke about.

Thank you very much for the materials on Hobart Manor. I have passed them
along to Mary Ellen Kramer and Mike Driscoll, who are at the center of the
restoration project. They were very pleased to receive them and noted that
several of the photographs gave us perspectives we did not previously have.
They asked me to convey their appreciation for your interest and
thoughtfulness.

Slﬁcerely,
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